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GVSA board meeting minutes – September 8, 2014  
Present:  John Hall, Josh Sheldon, Sue Crabtree, Jim Cisler, Lawrence Murray, Bjorn Hansen, 
John Corbett, Jake Harmon 
Guest: Mike Windt, Dave Whitehouse 
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 8:30pm 
Previous meeting minutes approved. !
Officer’s reports:   
Jake: see attached financials !
Josh: Wanted to clarify what happens when a club hosts a game and the field is unplayable.  The 
home team must pay for the refs again but is allowed to host the game a 2nd time.  Josh is going 
to look at what the Premier or State Cup rules are. !
Corbett: Ref meetings were held and there were roughly 70 refs in GR and 40 in Muskegon.  
These numbers are low in comparison to previous falls.  This fall had the best start to a season 
as far as refs showing up on time and at the right locations.  Ref’s are currently filled through the 
3rd week of Sept.   !
President’s report:   
John will re-work the fees proportion on players not having their player card with them for a game 
but still playing and then will send out to the board for review.  Once finalized, he will circulate to 
all of the clubs. 
Also, see attached results on the GotSoccer survey. !
Administrators report:  
PASS asked about not playing a game for U11 boys 4th division as it is in Cadillac. Sue will follow 
up with PASS to let them know that they do need to go and play the game. !
Old Buisness: 
Respect Campaign – Had a discussion about releasing the player, spectator and coach rankings 
to all GVSA clubs.  Suggestion to give ref’s a better idea on where to start when ranking the 
teams (5 is average, go from there, etc.).  !
Online registration Proposal – Whiteware –  See attached notes from Dave. 
Motion to accept Dave’s proposal on the online registration software.  Motion passed (all were in 
favor). !
Roster size for U11 and U12 – Tabled !
New Buisness: 
Referee ratings for Spring – 102 evaluations of refs were turned in (blue forms for GVSA).  There 
were 102 games with 5 categories so 510 rankings total.  Of the rankings: 
 37% excellent 
 35% very good 
 17% good 
 7% fair 
 3% poor !
Meeting adjourned at 10:30pm.   
Next meeting October 6th, 2014, 8:30pm at MVP Spot (32nd St.) 
Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, secretary


















